


Hi, Brian
Praying that all is well with you.

A Couple of Updates:

New Arabic Language School

As of this week I'll be starting a different language school. Since I’'ve been in
Egypt for a long while now, I’ve been given the option by my team leaders to
change language schools. By default, all M* associates on my team attend a
particular language school in our home district of Giza. It’s a great program for
beginners, however as I've gotten to a more advanced level | need to find a
different program that can push me to the next level. So, I'll be transferring to a
different school that is across town.

This other school has a more customizable program, 1-on-1 student to teachers
classes, and is a little more suited for advanced learners. So, I’'m excited to get
started. The only downside is that it’s about an hour commute by subway from

where | live. But, it will be worth it. Please pray that God will continue to grow m
Arabic proficiency!

Next Steps/Lebanon

| mentioned in my previous newsletter that I’ll be going to Lebanon on a “vision
pray trip” to meet with a couple of church planting teams out there to see how
they operate, and pray about potentially moving to Lebanon as my long-term
location. I'm still going to Lebanon at the beginning of August, however there ar
some new developments.

From what | understand, several of our M* units in Lebanon have been
experiencing some security issues as of late, and the Lebanese government has
unfortunately been denying long-term visas for some of our team members
currently working there. Likely due to the recent regional conflicts, however |
haven’t been given specific details on why this is the case. One of our main
teams there has been forced to change course, and several of its members are














